Brooke Larsen

From: pbscommissions

Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 11:28 AM

To: Brooke Larsen; Marco Rodriguez; Matt Goines

Subject: FW: Case #: CDP__2021_0036. July 14, 2022 Standard Coastal Dev. Permit

From: NAN <annasky@mcn.org>

Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 5:43 PM

To: pbscommissions <pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org>

Cc: D8CQ@pge.com; John Wetzler <johngwetzler@gmail.com>

Subject: Case #: CDP__2021_0036. July 14, 2022 Standard Coastal Dev. Permit

We are the owners of APN 119-120-33, Nan Motolinsky and John Wetzler.

We would like to add to our first letter, just submitted. We are aware of the public concerns and that of Mendocino
Unified School District concerning the eastern boundary of your proposed 69 tree removal. We are located on the
western boundary, and our portion of the Case No. CDP_2021_0036 Permit should be considered separately. Our
conversations with Dave Campbell from PG&E only focused on the very large Grand Fir that is leaning toward PG&E’s
main switching tower and facilities. Removal of this hazardous tree can be accomplished without involving the other
properties. Please separate the project into applicable sections, so that the clear and present danger of this Grand Fir
tree can be abated.

Please advise us whether the July 14th Zoom will occur, and all updates. Thank you.



